
Application for Heard in Rye’s Junior Board 2024 for Juniors in High School
Due Date: January 5th by 5pm. Please email to Kelly Mulderry at kmmulderry@gmail.com
Notification date: January 8th

Opportunity:
● Support Heard in Rye Board’s goal to build community through supporting parents
● Two juniors from each of the Rye area high schools will be given the opportunity to serve

Commitments:

● Attend monthly meetings at the Rye Free Reading Room the fourth Thursday of every
month from 6:30pm to 7:30pm from the first meeting which will be Thursday, January
25th, 2024 until the event is completed and new members are trained. Anticipated last
meeting February or March 2025

● Represent your school and community at the meetings
● Contribute to the research and discussion needed to pick a speaker or panel of speakers

for February or March event that fulfills Heard in Rye’s mission to educate parents and
give them the tools they need to be the parents they want to be

● Spread the word and generate awareness and attendance for the event
● Volunteer to help the night of the event
● Stay on to help select and train the juniors for the next school year (1 meeting)

Name: Email:

School:

Why do you want to represent your school and community on the Heard in Rye’s Junior Board?

Why should Heard in Rye choose you to be on the board?


